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Dear Applicant: 
 
You have been scheduled for the next phase, which is the Physical Agility Test.  This testing will 
be on September 22, 2024, at 9:00 AM. Plan to arrive at least 20 minutes earlier for 
registration.   
 
The testing will take place at the East Brunswick High School, located at 380 Cranbury Road, 
East Brunswick, NJ 08816, at the football field/track. Please note that the physical agility 
testing will only take place on the above date. There will be no make-up dates. 
 
You have been provided with a “Physical Agility Study Guide”.  This guide will aid you in 
preparing for the examination by providing you with a clear understanding of what is to be 
expected.  It is very important that you carefully review all of the information that has been 
provided to you and follow all procedures during every phase. 
 
You have also been provided with a “Physician Certification” form.  It is critical for you to have 
this form completed by a licensed physician and bring it with you to the physical agility test.  The 
physician certification form must be presented at the time of check-in or you will not be 
admitted into the testing site.  There will be NO exceptions to this.   
 
Due to the extremely competitive nature of the process, it is critical that you pass all of the 
remaining phases and follow all rules and procedures during the testing process. 
 
The address and phone number you have provided will remain on file throughout the 
recruitment process.  If ANY of your personal information changes, it is critical that you notify 
the East Brunswick Police Administrative Division, at 732-390-6948, as soon as possible.   
 
If you do not receive recruitment information due to a change of personal information that has 
not been filed with the Administrative Division, you may be dropped from the recruitment 
process. 
 
Please understand that in order to be admitted into the physical agility testing site, you 
must present the following documents upon check-in: 

1) Photo identification (i.e. Driver’s License) 
2) A photograph of the applicant (clear picture of face) 
3) Physician’s Certification form 

 
Thank you for your interest in the East Brunswick Police Department and good luck. 


